WHMI would like to take this opportunity to provide an update to our
local community on progress of our upcoming Biogas and
Composting Facility. Approved by lpswich City Council on 22nd June
2022, WMI has since been busy working towards finalising leadup pre-
works approvals and securing joint financing commitments
necessary for the project to proceed. We are pleased to announce
that the next stage of infrastructure works required onsite (East West
Distributor Road) is anticipated for 2026. This will see us move to the
start of the delivery stage of the Biogas and Composting project.

We plan to align with the Qld Government’s (DESI) planned objective of
no odorous waste streams by September 2026 and remain committed as
ever to our overall objective of transitioning from outdoor cperations to a
"state of the art” enclosad Composting and Biogas Facility which WHMI has
led the charge with at the forefront of industry for many years.
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to find out more and to obtain an update on progress throughout the

solutions and more innovative waste construction phase of our facility (http/fwww.woodmulching.com.au).

technologies in Swanbank.




